Mrs. Davis’s Class Procedures

As soon as you walk through the door...

· Put your cell phone on silent (not vibrate) and place in the pocket holder hanging in class per your given number.

· You will turn your homework in immediately unless directed otherwise (turn in tray-top tray- in the back of the room—locate your period) 

· Pick up early work for the week (pick up tray-bottom tray- in the back of the room—locate your period)

· You will go to your seat and begin working on your early work For full points, you must write out the question completely. 

· Turn in EW ? within 5 minutes to turn in tray.  If you complete the early work before time is up, read agenda and prep for the day.  Early work IS NOT a group activity.
If you are tardy...

· If you do not have a pass, you will be marked tardy.  No need for explanation. 

· If you have a pass or “ticket”, place it on my desk. 

· Quietly go to your seat and pick up where the class is. 

· It is not necessary to make a scene if you are tardy.

When you turn in homework...

· All homework must be turned in to the appropriate tray at the back of the room. 

· Homework should always have the name and date at the top right- hand side of the page.

· Homework is due at the beginning of class. Homework turned in after that will be deemed as late.

If you need to leave the room...

· You must have a “tickets” to leave the classroom. 
· Nurse, guidance, office, library passes must be written out by Mrs. Davis.

· Mrs. Davis may turn down your request to use a pass (especially during a quiz, test, etc.).
If you have been absent...

· Check the folders in the back under the “While you were out” words, Find the day you were absent and pick up any worksheets there.  Check with teacher or classmate to see if you missed notes, quizzes, tests, etc.  
· Early work questions will be in a binder.  Find the appropriate class and date and add the question to your week’s work.  Make sure you write the date down on your paper and highlight/circle/make obvious the word ABSENT.  Full credit will not be awarded for absent early work unless you make up the work before class, after class or at lunch.  
· If you missed a quiz or a test, please see Mrs. Davis ASAP to schedule a make-up. 
· You are responsible for getting your missed work from the binder and for getting instructions or clarification on your own time.
· Power points for missed notes can be found on the class website.  I also keep a copy of the notes (filled in) for each class if you would rather use mine to copy or take a picture to fill yours in later.   

When you need a pencil or paper...
· You may borrow a pencil or pen for the class period but please return it at the end of the period so that others may also use.  Pencils and pens in the glass jar on the front counter next to the teacher’s sink is where you may find items for borrowing.

· Please note that constant need of supplies means you are breaking the “be prepared” class rule. 

If you finish your work early..., please do one of the following (in this order):
· Outputs, outputs, outputs.  
· Read! 

· With permission, work on something for another class.

Before you leave the class for the day...

· The bell does not dismiss you from class. 

· Mrs. Davis will dismiss you from class. 

· You may not line up at the door or leave before I dismiss you. 

· You will never be dismissed early. 

· Check your area to make sure you haven’t left anything behind. 

· Make sure your area is left in excellent condition (all supplies returned, the bins are tidy, recycling has been emptied, trash is thrown away, etc.)

“We choose our joys and sorrows long before we experience them.”

-Kahlil Gibran

“In the long run, we shape our lives, and we shape ourselves. The process never ends until we die. And the choices we make are ultimately our own responsibility.”

-Eleanor Roosevelt

“Excellence is not a singular act, but a habit. You are what you repeatedly do.”

-Shaquille O’Neal
